
Hunt for fan who threw bottle
onto pitch at Parkhead

Police have released an image of a man they wish to speak to
after a bottle was thrown at the Celtic and Hearts match last
year.

It is believed he may have information that will assist their
investigation in relation to an incident which occurred around
3.40pm on
Saturday, 25 August 2019 within Celtic Park Football Stadium
during the
football match between Celtic and Hearts when a bottle was
thrown onto the
pitch.

Anyone who recognises the man in the image or who has any
information  is  asked  to  contact  Police  via  101,  quoting
incident number 3100 of
Sunday 26 August 2019. Alternatively, Crimestoppers can be
contacted on 0800
555 111 where information can be given anonymously
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